
 

 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Immediate Release        24 July 2024 

Sanlam Universal Funds PLC (the “Company”) 

 Sanlam Centre American Select Equity Fund (the "Fund") 

 

Re: Delisting 
 

The directors of the Company wish to announce that they have applied to Euronext Dublin to 

remove the C (GBP Unhedged) Shares and Class E (USD) Shares of the Fund from the Official 

List and from trading on the Global Exchange Market of Euronext Dublin. 

Euronext Dublin has agreed to delist the shares with immediate effect. 

Enquiries to:  

Maples and Calder (Ireland) LLP 
Ciaran Cotter 
+353 1 619 2033 

Sanlam Asset Management (Ireland) Limited 
Richard Aslett  
+353 1 205 3500 
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